
  

Question on Notice  

No. 605 

Asked on 26 August 2014 

 

MR WELLINGTON asked the Premier (MR NEWMAN)—  

 

With respect to the ongoing uncertainty about how much money Sunshine Coast 

ratepayers will have to contribute to subsidise the government approved Caloundra South 

development―  

When will the government announce what the Sunshine Coast Council’s financial 

contribution to this new development will be? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

As previously advised in April this year, the State Government, Sunshine Coast Regional 

Council and the developer are continuing to work together to progress a resolution for 

infrastructure matters in relation to Caloundra South. All three parties are working 

collaboratively to prepare an Infrastructure Agreement for Caloundra South that will 

ensure the ratepayers of the Sunshine Coast bear no unreasonable costs.   


